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To, 
The Hon.Min. Shri Anurag Singh Thakur ji, 
Minister of Information & Broadcasting, 
Minister of Youth Affairs & Sports, 
Shastri Bhawan 
New Delhi.

Respected Sir, 

With highest regards, firstly we bestow our heartiest congratulations for your ministerial tenure of cabinet
minister of GOI as Minister of I & B and Minister of Youth Affairs & Sports. We cordially welcome you on behalf
of our Association ARTEE( Association of Radio and Television Engineering Employees), the largest
Association of subordinate engineering cadres under Ministry of Information and Broadcasting. 

We wish you all the success and achievements as cabinet minister of GOI under the divine leadership of our
Prime Minister Shri Narendra Modi . We are committed as employees to fulfill the vision of government under
the guidance of Ministry of I & B and expect your sincere Corporation for staff welfare. 

With profound regards & best wishes, 

M.P.Chaudhari  
President,ARTEE 

Manoj Kumar Gupta 
General Secretary,ARTEE 

Yogesh Kumar 
VP TV,ARTEE
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